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FUTURE PLANS

On the 9th January 2019 Amberfield College left the harbour and started sailing. We are honoured
and proud to say that our school sailed through its first year with ease and grace. Even though our
ship hit a few stormy waters, Amberfield College still exceeded its expectations in all aspects and
overwhelmingly succeeded in Academics, Sport and Culture.

As a school, the end of the school year is a natural time to reflect on lessons learnt and on our
successes and challenges from the year — reflecting on what the year has meant to us, what
we have accomplished, and what we can improve upon in the future.

Transformation Begins With Reflection!

THIS IS WHAT TO EXPECT IN 2020:

1. Safety and security will be upgraded and tightened with the
introduction of turnstiles at the main entrance and the use of
a biometric system for learners and parents to monitor and
control access

2. The play area in front of the Grade R classes will receive a
face-lift. Artificial grass will replace the natural grass and
extra play equipment has been ordered for the Pre-Primary
School to accommodate our increase in learner numbers

3. Our school is phasing in Grade 10 with a wide variety of
subjects offered on FET level e.g. Engineering Graphics and
Design, CAT, IT, Drama, Life Sciences, Physical Sciences,
Hospitality Studies and the list goes on...

4. The Bistro @ Amberfield (The hospitality centre’s restau-
rant) will open and will be fully functional as part of the
subject of Hospitality Studies

5. An additional 15 staff members have been appointed to
accommodate our growth in numbers

6. Amberfield College will manage the Aftercare Centre from
next year onwards

7. Safety in the parking area will be improved with the intro-
duction of scholar patrol, speed bumps and a zebra crossing

8. A second hand uniform shop will be opened

9. Computer Studies (ICT) will be implemented into the timeta-
ble from Grades 1-7 as a subject




10. E-Learning will be phased into Grade 9

11. D6 connect will be introduced as a two way communication platform between the school and the community

12. Two deputy principals have been appointed to assist the principals in the primary and high schools

13. A staff member, that has been part of Royal Schools for many years managing discipline in the schools, has
been appointed and will be joining Amberfield College as Head of Discipline. Discipline will be his only and main

focus.

We are looking forward to another exciting, prosperous and successful year at our prestigious school!




